
March 24, 2024 

Dear Town CouncH: 

I live at 916 Cleveland Avenue. I strongly oppose the plan to redesignate and 
rezone PIO 05005665 (Old Public Works site) to a Commercia l/Cornrnerri81 Miv 
tor the purpose of bundmg thr"ee six-storey muiH-unit residenua~ owi'or'ngs. -

There are already eight multi-unit residentiaf buifdings along the corner of 
Whitepine and Cleveland. I cannot imagine having three more much larger 
buildings in my backyard. They do not belong that near to single unit homes. 

At present, I do 11-ot beJieve that we have the infrastrLicture Jn ~ace for that many 
new residents, that is, schools, healthcare and sen ior care, just to name a few. 

I love the town of Rfvervf ew and chose to lfve here because of fts smalf 
commun ity character. Please do not rezone in order to build these huge 
six-storey multi-unit buildings. 

Thank y.ou for hearjng my concerns. 

S1ncerely, 

Susan Mean 


